[bookmark: _GoBack]The assessment committee’s work for the 2017–18 academic year consisted of producing a training video for the revised assessment form and continuing the annual work of auditing previous course assessments. This process is still underway at the end of the term.

Assessment met primarily as a “virtual” committee this term, as our work was best handled through email. All members participated and their contributions were welcome. This committee ran very smoothly thanks to them.
